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BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT NO. 508  

COUNTY OF COOK AND STATE OF ILLINOIS 
 

RESOLUTION 
REAPPOINTMENT OF LAMESHA T SMITH INSPECTOR GENERAL 

CITY COLLEGES OF CHICAGO 
 
WHEREAS, Lamesha T Smith was appointed Inspector General of the City Colleges of Chicago in 
December, 2020, for an initial four-year term; and 
 
WHEREAS, Lamesha T Smith is a Certified Inspector General and a Certified Inspector General 
Investigator by the Association of Inspectors General, as well as a member of the Association of 
Inspectors General.  Since April 2022, Lamesha has served on the Board of Directors for the 
Illinois Chapter of the Association of Inspectors General; and 
 
WHEREAS, the Inspector General has “the authority to conduct investigations regarding waste, 
fraud and misconduct by any officer, employee, or member of the Board; any contractor, 
subcontractor, consultant or agent providing or seeking to provide goods or services to the City 
Colleges of Chicago; and any program administered or funded by the District or Colleges; and   
 
WHEREAS, the performance of the incumbent Inspector General has been evaluated and 
deemed satisfactory by the Chancellor and by the Board of Trustees, pursuant to Section 1.4.7 
of the Bylaws of the Board of Trustees of Community College District No. 508; and 
 
WHEREAS, pursuant to Section 2.7.1 (b), the Chancellor has recommended to    the Board 
of Trustees that Lamesha T Smith be reappointed to a new four‐year term, effective at the 
end of her current term on December 13, 2024 and  
continuing through on December 13, 2028.   
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Board of Trustees reappoints Lamesha T Smith to 
serve as Inspector General of Community College District No. 508, and authorizes her 
reappointment, compensation and other benefits according to standing practice for all 
employees of the District. 
 
November 7, 2024 - The Office of Human Resources and Staff Development  


